
 

St Vincent’s Health and Aged Care Human 
Research and Ethics Committee [EC00324] 

c/o Holy Spirit Northside Private Hospital 

627 Rode Road 

Chermside QLD 4032 

Telephone 07 3326 3639  

 

Tuesday 2nd October 2018 
 
Associate Professor David Clark 
Colorectal Surgeon 
Northside Gastro Intestinal Group 
Level 3, Arnold Janssen Building 
Holy Spirit Northside Private Hospital 
627 Rode Road 
Chermside, QLD 4032 
 
Dear Assoc Prof Clark, 
 
HREC Reference number: HREC 17/23 
Project title: The use of drain fluid amylase to predict anastomotic leak in restorative 
proctectomy and ileal pouch 
Protocol number: 4 (7/06/2018) 
 
The amendments to this project submitted on 1/08/2018 were approved by the St 
Vincent’s Health & Aged Care (SVHAC) Human Research Ethics Committee (HREC) at 
a full meeting on 28/09/2018.  
 
The documents listed below were tabled at the meeting: 
 

Document Version Date 

PICF Drain Fluid Amylase Version 2.0 07 June 
2018.docx 

2.0 7/06/2018 

Protocol Drain Fluid Amylase_AMICI version 4_07 June 
2018.docx 

4 7/06/2018 

Signed amendment to Amylase study_submit SVHAC 
HREC.pdf 

- 1/08/2018 

 
You must forward a copy of this letter to all Principal Investigators and to your institution. 
 
Please note that all requirements of the original ethical approval for this project still apply. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding this letter please contact the Research 
Governance Officer email: svhac.hrec@svha.org.au.  
 
The SVHAC HREC wishes you every continued success in your research. 
 
  



Yours sincerely 
 

 
Associate Professor Kimberly Alexander  
Chair 
SVHAC HREC  
 

This HREC is constituted and operates in accordance with the National Health and Medical Research 
Council’s (NHMRC) National Statement on Ethical Conduct in Human Research (2007) and Catholic 
Health Australia’s Code of Ethical Standards for Catholic Health and Aged Care Services in Australia 
(2001). The processes used by this HREC to review research proposals have been registered with the 
National Health and Medical Research Council. 

 


